
 
 

In its continuing efforts to develop and expand the banking services in Qatar, QCB has 

the pleasure to announce the linkage of the Qatari ATM network (NAPS) with the 

Iranian ATM (SHETAB), starting from Tuesday 04/07/2006.  Bearers of both NAPS 

and SHETAB cards can use the ATM machines belonging to each other.  


